
20th January 2022 

Dear  Mr Selvaraj, 

Application for a New licence, Vici Lounge, 74 Oxford Road, Denham. 

Thank you for your application with regards to the above. 

After careful consideration and consultation with the officers in the area in which this licence will sit 
we would ask that a further condition be added to the operating schedule. This condition will help to 
promote all four licensing objectives. 

It is noted that this condition was offered in a previous application that 
was made, and in part is offered within this application. Thames Valley 
Police would like to see an electronic entry recording system which will 
record all customer details including type/style of identification used, 
customer name, address and be able to record identification document 
also photograph and record the image of the person entering. 

Below is the original condition offered? 

An ID scanning system approved in writing by the licensing authority 
must be operated at the premises at all times it is open to the public. All 
persons entering the premises must provide verifiable ID and record  
their details on the system. 

If you are in agreement to the above becoming a condition then Thames 
Valley Police would have no objection to this application. 

Could I ask that you reply to this letter to give confirmation that you are 
in agreement. 

T I Hooper. 
Licensing Officer. 

 Trevor Hooper 
 Licensing Officer, 
 Aylesbury, Chiltern & South Bucks. 

 Aylesbury Police Station 
 Walton Grove 
 Wendover Road, Aylesbury 
 BUCKS, HP12 7LA 

 Tel:   07977028340 
 Fax:   
 trevor.hooper@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk 
 www.thamesvalley.police.uk 
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